
Newsletter week ending 8th September 

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

September
13th Sept- Meet the Teacher 3:15pm & 
4pm
20th Sept- Y3 Stone Age Day
25th- 25th- Y6 Residential
October
2nd Oct- Flu Vaccinations
4th Oct- Healthy Options Fair
17th Oct- Autumn Disco
20th Oct- Break up for half-term 

Welcome Back! We have had a fantastic first 
week of the new school term. It was lovely 
to see our Gorse Hill families and welcome 
our new children and families to our school. 
The children have had a lovely week and 
made an excellent start to the new academic 
year. 
We are very pleased to see so many children 
wearing the correct PE uniform.

Meet The Teacher
We are looking forward to welcoming you 
to our annual ‘Meet The Teacher’ events 
held on Wednesday 13th September.
There will be a meeting at 3:15pm and 
4pm. Please look out for information via 
your child’s class dojo.

Don’t forget…
• Please remember to put your child’s 

name in their school uniform.
• Make sure you have signed up with 

class dojo- this is where we will send 
out letters and any up-to-date 
information for your child.


